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This proposed bill is entirely unconstitutional and flawed, the Supreme Court has 

already ruled in cases (Heller, Bruen, etc.) to strike down similar laws which infringe 

upon the rights of lawful citizens in exercising their 2nd Amendment rights.  

Additionally, this proposed bill is unlawful prima fascia when reviewing the Oregon 

State Constitution.  The language and content is flawed where obtaining a firearm 

would require going through a background check before going through a secondary 

background check, paying unnecessary fees, and creating additional red tape and 

waiting periods which can literally harm the citizens this bill claims to try to protect.  

This bill would also create an unnecessary burden for low income individuals and 

those with physical disadvantages who cannot defend themselves without a firearm.  

I strongly encourage you to dispose of this horrible bill as every person who has an 

education and is capable of cognition can see this bill is not only unlawful as 

presented, but would also be struck down by the Supreme Court after it bounces 

through the courts (as measure 114 already is)...  Stop playing games with 

constituent's lives, do not pass this bill. 


